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February 23, 2012
Robert Gorrell, Director

Public School Facilities Authority

2019 Galisteo, Suite B-1

Santa Fe, NM  87505

Re:  District Representative

Dear Mr. Gorrell,

On September 9, 2010 the Gadsden Independent School district Board of Education approved the Master Joint Powers Agreement with the Public School Facilities Authority.  Within the agreement, it states that the Board of Education is required to designate an individual who will be authorized to execute future contracts, Memorandums of Understanding, and related documents.

Efren Yturralde, Superintendent shall serve as the District Representative to execute all subsequent documents related to construction and renovations as well as the items stated in Paragraph X of the agreement.  We understand from the agreement that the representative may be amended as needed during the term of the agreement.

Sincerely,

______________________________________
Craig Ford, Board President
Efren Yturralde, Superintendent  
4950 McNutt Road/100 Laura Court


Sunland Park, New Mexico





P.O. Drawer 70


Anthony, N.M. 88021


Phone: (505) 882-6200











Efren Yturralde


Superintendent

















